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The Regional Perspectives Project is led by the University of Adelaide (UoA) with funding from the Defence Science and Technology 
Group (DSTG). The project seeks to gain a greater understanding of perspectives from the Pacific Islands region on key issues related 
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groups will be requested to provide verbal consent, as is most practical in a more informal group context. Our Pacific research partners 
will conduct the focus groups and will take written records and – of the participants agree – audio recordings of that consent. 

When participants are not fluent in English, their interview or focus group will be conducted in an appropriate language by our Pacific 
research partners. As described, our Participant Information Sheet will be translated to ensure its intelligibility by all research participants. 
If participants are unable to read that sheet, it will be explained to them verbally by the Pacific research partner conducting their interview 
or focus group. 

Managing risks to participants and researchers 

Approval for this research will be sought from the University of Adelaide (UoA) Human Research Ethics Committee. 

Involvement of Australia-based UoA research team 

While data collection in Solomon Islands and Vanuatu will primarily be led by our Pacific research partners, Jennifer Wate and 
Development Services Exchange, and Linda Kenni and her team, the following project researchers based in Australia may travel to 
Solomon Islands and Vanuatu to observe and participate in some of the interviews, focus groups, and other research activities. They may 
also undertake a limited number of interviews, such as with elites, when our Pacific partners advise that this is the most appropriate way 
to gather data: 

- Prof Joanne Wallis, UoA project lead; 

- Ms Maima Koro, Pacific Research Fellow; 

- Derek Futaiasi, Pacific Research Fellow (from November 2022); 

- Mr James Cox, research consultant; and 

- Priestley Habru, Pacific PhD Scholar; and  

- William Waqavakatoga, Pacific PhD Scholar. 

Storage 

All data collected in all forms (paper based, audio, digital, visual etc) will be securely stored and managed in country by the respective 
Pacific research partners and with the UoA and the DSTG teams. The Uoa Human Research Ethics Committee application for approval 
and Communication Plan outline accessibility and usage of the data.  
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This is a living document and will be revised during implementation of the project to ensure it remains relevant and is fit-for-purpose.  
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